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Minutes
Meeting of the Gender Equality Council with the Ministry of Finance

Date:		9 December, 2014, 10:00-12:00

Venue:		Radisson Blu Iveria Hotel

Participants:	Members of the GEC
[bookmark: _GoBack]		Chair of the Budget and Finance Committee of the Parliament
		Minister of Finance
		Representatives of Ministry of Regional Development and Infrastructure
		Representative of Senaki Sakrebulo
UNDP
MSPA

The meeting was opened by Keti Jakeli (MSPA), who welcomed the participants. 

Mr. Shombi Sharp (UNDP) greeted participants and stressed the importance of Gender Budgeting. He outlined the support UNDP has provided during number of years for enhancing gender equality and specifically raising awareness of municipal officials on gender budgeting. 

Ms. Jakeli made presentation of the work MSPA has conducted for introducing gender budgeting principles in municipal budgets of Kakheti and Samegrelo. At the second stage MSPA with support of UNDP Georgia held two public discourses on Gender Budgeting approach experience on regional level in the Western and Easter Georgia.  As the final step today the results are presented to the Ministry of Finance.  After discourses MSPA will continue work with the ministry through the series of consultation as an efforts aiming to achieve acceptance of gender budgeting methodology for local budgeting processes all over the Georgia. 

Head of the Senaki Municipality Finance Department, Ms. Nana Beraia presented the comparative analysis of the municipal budget for 2013 and municipal budget for 2014, where gender considerations were incorporated. The presentation was followed by Ms. Jakeli presenting the Sagarejo Municipal budget case study. 

MSPA gender budgeting Expert, Mr. Tokmazishvili outlined main principles of the budget processes, where gender considerations were to be incorporated. He mentioned – drafting the budget, inclusion of respective indicators and incorporation the collected gender data in the annual Budget Implementation Report. 

Ms. Kobakhidze (GEC Chair) emphasized inclusion of the gender budgeting requirements in the Gender Equality NAP and the commitment of the Ministry of Finance within the plan. She also mentioned that the ministries participating in the NAP are already collecting sex disaggregated data. 

Minister Khaduiri reiterated the importance of gender budgeting. However, he outlined the constraints for its introduction, including lack of knowledge and capacity especially at the local governance level even of the basic budgetary processes. The Minister was skeptical of full compliance of municipal budgets with the outlined requirements in the next few years, nevertheless, agreed that the methodology for drafting municipal budgets needs revision and gender considerations can be incorporated.  Mr. Khaduri specifically promised to collect the existing sex disaggregated information from the ministries to include a section in the upcoming annual Budget Implementation Report. 

Ms. Kobakhidze added that the Parliament’s Budget Office is preparing gender analysis of the Law on State Budget for 2015. 

In conclusion, K. Jakeli summarized the results of the meeting and outlined next steps.
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